
Subject : Fruit Logistica - Berlin, 8-10 February,2012 

 

 

 

Dear Exporters, 

 

 

      We are pleased to inform  that APEDA is likely to participate in 

the “Fruit Logistica“ being held between 8-10 February,2012 at Messe 

Berlin, Germany. Fruit Logistica is the word's leading trade fair for 

fresh fruits and vegetables business. Here you can meet leading 

decision makers from more than 125 Countries at one place and find out 

what is happening in the world of fresh produce. 

 

APEDA has booked a space of approximately 100 sq. mtrs. for 

participation by its registered members. The space has been allocated 

to us in international Hall.  APEDA booth will be esthetically 

designed and decorated.    We therefore invite you to participate in 

this important exhibition which will provide a unique opportunity to 

renew the contacts and generate new business opportunities. 

 

 

      Looking forward to your confirmation, which may be sent to the undersigned 

 

Mr. Upendra K. Vats, DGM  

e-mail: dgmbnf@apeda.gov.in  

Mobile: 9811204812 to participate in Fruit Logistica -2012. 
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